
From: Stewart Lambert [mailto:stewartlambert@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 2:02 PM 
To: Planning E‐Mail <PE‐Mail@jonesboro.org> 
Subject: Metropolitan Planning Commission 

 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Pursuant to my previous email of 10/10/17, I represent Linda Lambert, who owns and resides at 211 
Scott Street, Jonesboro, Arkansas. It is our information and understanding that you are holding a meeting 
this evening, being your 3rd and final meeting relative to the variance request on several acres on Scott 
Street and Old Greensboro Road. Per my email of 10/10/17, her objections are that she believes the 
variance would cause an increase in crime and traffic and would adversely affect the value of the 
property. Additionally, a multi family housing project will greatly stretch the resources of the police and fire 
departments. 
 
I would again ask that Ms. Lambert's objection be entered into record. Please feel free to publish this 
objection at your meeting this evening.  
 
Stewart K. Lambert 
Attorney at Law 
P. O. Box 550 
Cherokee Village, AR 72525 
870/856-3242 phone 
870/856-3200 fax 
 


